
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

           

       

 

 

    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Calendar for the next Week 
Monday 19th June: breakfast/afterschool clubs 
Tuesday 20th June: Swimming, Year 6 Transition Day, 
breakfast/afterschool clubs  
Wednesday 21st June: Class 1 ‘Let’s Learn together’, Year 6 Transition 
Day, New Starter settling in session, breakfast/afterschool clubs  
Thursday 22nd June: Class 4 Forest Schools, breakfast/afterschool club 
Friday 23rd June: Class 3&4 Barley Hall, breakfast/afterschool club 

Fri – 16th June 

Good Work Awards 

Star of the Week 
Class 1 – Billy 
Class 2 - Alfie 

Class 3 – Grayson 
Class 4 – Digby 

 

Excellent English 
Class 1 – Poppy 
Class 2 – Myles 
Class 3 – Joshua 
Class 4 – Aven 

Marvellous Maths 
Class 1 – Amelie 

Class 2 - Max 
Class 3 – Beulah 
Class 4 - Maisy 

 

Fantastic Foundation 
Class 1 – Thomas 

Class 3 – Lydia 
Class 4 – Harry.H 

 

Well done to the Yellow house 
who won the most house points 
this week. 

 

Dinner menu for next week 
Monday: Pizza, Iced Sponge 
Tuesday: Beef Burgers, Cheese & Crackers 
Wednesday: Roast Chicken Dinner, Waffle & Ice Cream 
Thursday: Meatballs in Tomato Sauce, Chocolate Krispie 
Friday: Breaded Salmon, Custard Cookie 
Alternative options of Jacket Potato and sandwiches are always 
available. Main meals are accompanied by seasonal salad & veg. 
Please can we remind you that we are a NUT FREE school.  
 

Local News & Events  
• Please see attached poster for a fundraisers that Next Steps are 

running as they have to raise funds to buy their building. 

• National Book Tokens are offering £1000 to schools for their 
libraries. You can nominate our school and win yourself £100! 
https://www.nationalbooktokens.com/schools?utm_source=nbt&ut
m_medium=email&utm_content=nominate-your-
school&utm_campaign=20230606_schools 

• Malton White Star Band joined us for a brass demonstration 
today and have provided the attached information about their 
new training band. 

Transition Days  
On Tuesday 20th and Wednesday 21st June Year 6 will have transition 
days at their respective secondary schools. Please ensure Norton 
College pupils are here in time for the bus as per your email last week. 
Also, on Wednesday 21st our September new starters will join us for a 
short settling in session. During this time all year groups within the 
school will transition to experience their new classes for September. 
 

Norton Hive have a Father’s 
Day themed Busy Bee Craft 
session tomorrow. Please see 
attached. 

 

“This is how God showed His love among us: He sent His one and only 
son into the world that we might live through Him.”             1 John 4:9 

Barley Hall Visit 
Class 3 & 4 will visit Barley Hall on Friday 23rd. Children should wear 
uniform including school hoody but please be mindful of the weather. 
Please remember packed lunches unless you’ve ordered a school one. 

PE Hoodies 
If you would like to order a PE Hoody for September please let the 
office know by Wednesday 21st June, thank you. 

Can you Help? 
We have received a quote to have our perimeter fence at the front of 
school restored and painted but it is extremely expensive! If there are 
any parents who would like to join in for a fence painting party before 
the end of term please let us know ASAP. Please let us know which 
days are convenient for you and we will try to come up with a plan that 
suits the most people. The more the merrier! Thank you! 

CSI Day 
Some of our Year 5 children visited 
Pocklington School last Friday for a CSI 
day. They had lots of fun putting their 
science skills and knowledge to the test to 
investigate the murder of Mr Stan Dup. 
“Sadly we got the wrong murderer but we 
had lots of fun and I really enjoyed using 
the Bunsen burner”    Isaac 

Internet Safety 
During the summer holidays internet usage for many young people 
can increase. https://safetynet.skipseducational.org/ has a guide 
designed to help parents keep their children safe when using the 
internet, social media and playing online games.  

School Council Fundraiser 
The school council have chosen Great Ormand Street Hospital as a 
charity they would like to fundraise for this term. They would like to 
hold a book sale in the coming weeks, further details tbc, but please 
start saving your old books that you’d like to donate. 
 

FOCAS Summer Fair 
FOCAS will hold their summer fair after sports day. Please see attached 
poster for further details. 
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